
September 25, 2019

Timothy L. Bishop 

Chevron Environmental Management Company 

6001 Bollinger Canyon Road 

San Ramon, CA 94583 

Re: Notification of Change of Designated Project Coordinator 

 Site Name:  Cowlitz Food and Fuel

 Facility/Site No:  1166

 Cleanup Site ID No.:  7025

Dear Timothy Bishop: 

Section VII (D) of Agreed Order DE5236 for the above-referenced Site requires both the Washington 

State Department of Ecology (Ecology) and Texaco Downstream Properties Inc. (TDPI, also known as 

Chevron Environmental Management Company, CEMC) to notify each other if there is a change in the 

Project Coordinator.  Ecology hereby notifies TDPI (CEMC) that Steve Teel, Cleanup Project Manager, is 

now the agency’s Project Coordinator for the Site.  Contact information follows: 

Steve Teel, Cleanup Project Manager 

Toxics Cleanup Program 

Southwest Regional Office 

(360) 407-6247 – steve.teel@ecy.wa.gov

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this change at (360) 407-6347 or 

nicholas.acklam@ecy.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Nicholas M. Acklam 

VCP/II-SHA/LUST Unit Supervisor 

Southwest Regional Office 

Toxics Cleanup Program 

By certified mail:  9489 0090 0027 6086 4115 52 

cc: Komal Dixit, Arcadis 

Charles Vineyard, Property Owner 

John J. Houlihan, Jr., Houlihan Law 

Steve Teel, Ecology (via email) 
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